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Galloways
Support through sight loss

Sth September 2023

Dear Mr. Doyle,

On behalf of everyone at Galloway's please accept our sincere
appreciation of the very generous donation of f 194.52 made following the
talk given by Nicola Smith at your U3A meeting. lt is due to your support
that we can make a difference to the lives of people living with sight loss in
Lancashire and Sefton.

The difference the donation makes is life-changing for local people living
with sight loss. We know that being diagnosed with sight loss and learning
to !!',,e with the challenges that it can bring is a scary time. Your Ccnaticn
means we can be there when people need us the most, ensuring no one
goes through their sight loss journey alone.

Our fundraisers continue to work extremely hard to help raise the much
needed funds to support the delivery of our services and your donation will
certainly help towards this.

Thank you again for your support, it really does make a difference.

Kindest regards
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Rachei Smith
rachel.smith@gal loways.org. uk
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